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New Delhi, 
 23rd  June 2015. 

Respected Sir/Madam,          

Sadar Namaskar          

The successful celebration of the International Day of Yoga has generated a great sense of 
purpose and pride in the country. The reason for my writing this message is to keep you 
informed about the progress of the preparation for the massive workers training programme 
(Karyakarta Prashikshan Abhiyan) we are launching from next month.  

As has been already conveyed in my previous message, the national level workshop to train 
trainers for the prasikshan abhiyan is to be held in Delhi from June 30th evening 4 pm to July 2nd 
afternoon to be inaugurated by the party president Shri Amit Shah on July 1st morning. This is to 
request you to send the names and details of the persons selected for attending this training 
programme without any further delay. For the purpose of communication, the name, address, 
phone number and mail id of the state convener and other members of the team of the training 
programme may immediately be sent.  

All the participants have to reach Delhi latest by June 30th afternoon. Their place of 
acoomodation is at YMCA, Jai Singh Road, New Delhi and nearby places. Venue of the 
workshop is at NDMC Convention Centre, Palika Kendra, Parliament Street, New Delhi. 
Other than the selected members, all State Presidents and state organizing secretaries are 
positively expected to participate in the programme 

It may please be noted that the state training programme conveners are expected to bring the 
following details: 

• State specific programmes they plan to include in the training in respective states. 
• Dates of the State level & below trainers training workshops.  
• Details of the mandal and district level camps proposed to be held in the respective 

states and the list of participants.   

With warm wishes  

 

(P. Muralidhar Rao) 

 


